
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

DIAMONDHEAD, MS 
 

 The City of Diamondhead represented by Beau King, Building Official, has filed an application 

requesting a text amendment to add Coastal AE Zone and Freeboard to the Flood Damage 

Prevention Ordinance (Ord. 2012-006).  Case File Number is 2025000398.  

The proposed text amendments would add “Coastal AE Zone” and “a minimum of 12 inches” to 

Chapter 14: Flood Damage Prevention.  Section 14-105, 106, 108, and 110.   

The City Council shall have jurisdiction with respect to all Text Amendments.  The Planning 

Commission shall review and submit a recommendation to the City Council on Text 

Amendments. 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will consider this application at its next regularly 

scheduled meeting on Tuesday, July 22, 2025 at 6:00 p.m.  The public hearing will be held at 

Diamondhead City Hall in the Council Chambers at 5000 Diamondhead Circle in Diamondhead, 

MS 39525.  Interested members of the public are invited to attend. This meeting will also be live 

streamed for your convenience. 

 

If you have any questions or comments or would like to review the application, you may contact 

J. Pat Rich, Development Coordinator at 228-222-4626 or prich@diamondhead.ms.gov. 
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